
Tallgrass Has Re-Platformed East Cheyenne Gas Storage to the Tallgrass CONNECT System on April 
15th, 2024. 

East Cheyenne Gas Storage Re-platforming: 

Tallgrass has re-platformed the East Cheyenne Gas Storage from the Latitude System to the Tallgrass 
CONNECT Gas Management Information System. The re-platforming took place Monday, April 15th, 
2024.  

Tallgrass customers will continue to have access to the Latitude system through December 31st, 2024.  

During the transition period of April 15th through April 30th, 2024, the following processes will be 
managed in Latitude and CONNECT: 

• Latitude: 
o Contracting, nominations, and billing for April 2024 will be managed in the Latitude 

system through April 30th. 
o April and prior billing information will be available in the Latitude system through 

December 31st, 2024. 
• CONNECT: 

o Contracting, nominations, and billing for May 2024 business will be managed in the 
Tallgrass CONNECT application starting Monday, April 15th. 

• Historical Latitude data (April 2024 and prior) will be available to East Cheyenne Gas Storage 
customers and operators by request once the Latitude system is no longer available. 

If there are questions about the re-platforming of the Tallgrass CONNECT application, please 
contact: 

Contracts – TGContracts@tallgrass.com  
Scheduling - TGSced@tallgrass.com  
Invoicing – BusinessAnalysts@tallgrass.com 
 

Please watch the Tallgrass Electronic Bulletin Board (EBB) for updates. 

 

mailto:TGContracts@tallgrass.com
mailto:TGSced@tallgrass.com
mailto:BusinessAnalysts@tallgrass.com

